
 

BULLETIN: TIER 2 site in Domain Village   

 
 

A Member has alerted MSYRG that Le Derrière has posted a sign on its 
door notifying it is a Tier 2 site. 
Le Derrière had a Covid-19 Positive customer attend for takeaway on 

Friday 3rd September between 7.00-7.30 am & 10.30 -11.00 am 

If you visited Le Derrière in those time-windows please self-isolate and get 
tested. 
Le Derrière is currently closed for a deep clean and all staff are currently 
being tested 

Le Derrière looks forward to  re-opening on Tuesday 
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